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Professor J. Ferrater-Mora 
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Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I am pleased to send you this copy of The Realm of 
Art in return for the copy of Man at the Cross Roads whicTT" 
you so kindly sent me a year or so ago. 

I hope you like my book on art as well as I did yours 
I am worklng in the field of political philosophy in the broad 
sense, and I found your book most penetrating and helpful. 
Now that I am focusing my attention on contemporary life and 
culture, I hope to reread your study as a means to a clearer 
grasp of the fundamental social issues today. 

Sincerely, 

M»t#W— 
John M. Anderson 
Director 
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